
9-05-18 Town Council Meeting Responses 

 

ITEM #6: Receive Upcoming Public Hearing Items and Petition Status List 
 
Council Question:  On p. 134, under the petition request to make tiny homes a legal and 
affordable housing option, what information has been shared with petitioner, when staff met 
with her? 
Staff Response:  When Planning and Housing and Community staff met with the tiny house 
petitioner, she provided an update on the research she had conducted related to tiny homes. 
Staff shared with her our preliminary thinking regarding additional research and analysis that 
we would conduct in response to the petition.   
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